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Presentation & Presentation & Presentation & Presentation & 
Graduation Event 2017!Graduation Event 2017!Graduation Event 2017!Graduation Event 2017!    

 
 

Our warmest congratulations go to all of our 
2016/17 Graduates, some of whom are pictured 
above with their qualifications - we are so proud of our 
achievers; it was our great pleasure to celebrate their 
success, many of whom received their qualifications 
on-stage; we wish them all every success in their 
future careers within our exciting industry.  
There were 14 nominees for the Recognition Trophy 
Awards this year: Charlotte Hawkins, Victoria Thomas, 
Amelia Hyde, Chelsea Shorter, Harry Oldfield, Jo Say, 
Enis Pajaziti, Sabina-Adela Neacsu, Lorrianne Ward-
Lane, Cydney Brunyee-Besta, Chloe Newton, Paige 
Clitheroe, Sarah-Louise Conway & Jack Croft.  
Recognition Awards were announced as follows: 

L3: Charlotte Hawkins, The Lounge Hair & Beauty 
L2: Sabina Adela Neacsu, Chandler Wright 
& Joy Joanna Say, Self-Employed candidate 

F/ Skills: Victoria Thomas, Village Way 
Well done to all nominees, huge congratulations 

to the Recognition Award Trophy winners 
 
 

    Easter Break 

               Easter Break   
  

We will be closed to learners for 2 Weeks: Mon.10th 

April, returning w/c Monday 24th April 17. The team 
will be at the Academy (apart from bank holidays) 
should you need us. All term dates are on our Term 
Calendar (Training Course tab on website). 
 

Avant-garde Presentation 2017! 
 

 
 

A great BIG “Thank you!” to 

all of you who came to our event at  

The Warren to celebrate Academy Training & 
Achievement – Smiths, Briggs & Co, Elliot Gerred, 

Hype Hair, The Lounge Hair & Beauty, Claus & 
Co, The Cutting Rooms, and many family & 

friends, we really appreciate you attending to 
make the night such a fabulous success! 

AN even bigger ”Thank you!” goes to the 

students who presented Avant-Garde models 
on stage - they were truly wonderful … just look at the 
imaginative and dynamic work that the presenters 
created! We know these effects take a huge amount of 
energy and focused attention to detail!  Wonderful 
work everyone, thank you for your contribution in 
making the event so colourful, glamourous and 
Fabulous! The Presentation was hosted by Emma, 
photography by Nancy-Jean.  
 

   

We seek your feedback Whether positive or negative, 
any ideas to make our event get better every year are 
gratefully accepted, so please call, email or talk to us 
when we visit, and let us know if you wish to be part of 
the fun on stage next year; we hope you will …join us 
- take part - present – demonstrate your salon’s 
particular skills … all of our partner salons are most 
welcome to join us on stage! 
                                            

                               And the Winner is …!?                     
                             
                           You have to turn over! > > > > > 
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Presentation Winner 2017! 
 

Jack Croft – Briggs & Co! 

 
 

 

Runner up:  

Hannah Duff, Cutting Rooms 

 
 

3rd place:  Charlotte Hawkins 

The Lounge Hair & Beauty 

 

 

 

Assessor’s Special Awards: 

Harry Oldfield, Elliot Gerred & 

Joy Say, Self Employed Stylist 

               
 

 Well done all Presenters – Fabulous work! 
 

 

Just a little bit of a reminder about the legal stuff:    

N.M.W rates from April.17
 

Apprentice Rate: 16-18 (+19 or over within first 
year of Apprenticeship: £3.50p/h 

               Staff NOT on an Apprenticeship: 
16-17 = £4.05 p/hour   18-20 = £5.60 p/hour 

21-24  = £7.05 p/hour 
25 and over = £7.20 p/hour 

 

  ����   Stay Healthy:      
 

http://www.hse.gov.uk/hairdressing/prevent.htm  

             
         

Thank you for your continued support, now and in 
the future - we never forget you have a choice! 

 

 
The Shears Academy Team 2017 

        
 

“We are all different so  diversity includes us all” 

 


